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What’s Up, At Fremont High? 

 

 
 

Welcome Back Wolves!!!!! September 2019.  Please 

follow our activities @THEfremonthigh on Twitter for 

updates. While you are on Twitter or Instagram you can 

also see what is going on by typing #PACK20   

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Club Rush Week 
The great clubs of Fremont high were able to set up and host a table with information and 

fun activities for the students in order to recruit and build their own programs.   

 
 

 

 

Library super heroes  
Go say hello to our wonderful Librarian 
superheroes.  They have the Library decorated with 
all kinds of fun stuff.   

 
 

 
 
 

 



First Day Back to school!!! 
Student officers handing out fremont pins on the 

first day of school.  We were lucky to have the 
fremont percussion band out greeting all of the new 

students.   
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

These are the new NHS Officers:  

Ashlyn Mumford 

Adison Draper 

Emily Knight 

Sydney Stephens 

Cody Peters 

Garrett Baker 

Aanika Heslop 

Allison Stuart 

Haleigh Delbridge 

Tyson Charlesworth 

Congratulations to the new Fremont high school NHS 

Officers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



DECA Social and Sign up meeting  

 

 

 
 

Deca advisor Dale Pollard meets with potential 

members during a social hosted by Fremont high.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Fremont Construction Class Soccer Field Project 

 

 
With the help of various parties, the Fremont high 

construction class was able to provide some 

foundation to put the spectator bleachers on.  This has 

been a need for quite some time.  Thank you to all the 

great people involved that made this possible.  

#PACK20 

 

 

 

 



Fremont Mountain Biking Club  

By Hannah Bruce, Sophomore 
This is my second year mountain biking, and so far this year has been great. Like all races, our 

most recent race at Powder Mountain was a lot of fun! One of my favorite things about race day 

is watching everyone else race. Although it makes me nervous to think about my own race, I 

love to see all the  

Fremont riders on the trail throughout the day. It’s so fun to cheer for everyone and to have so 

many people cheer me on as well. 

This was a great race for me because I got my personal best, finishing in 10th place in my 

division. I pushed myself hard at the beginning so I could get in a good position for the downhill 

and I was able to keep my position for the majority of the race. It was fun for me because I was 

able to stay close to Kayley for a good part of the first lap, and it gave me motivation to push 

myself even harder. I think it’s great that we can help each other succeed and improve 

throughout the season, especially in the races. 

I have enjoyed having the opportunity to be a GRiT (Girls Riding Together) mentor this year. It 

has given me an opportunity to get to know a lot of the girls on the team better, and that makes 

biking with them more fun! I think it is so cool that I can represent girls in mountain biking and 

show that we can do hard things! I am grateful for all the people that put so much effort into 

making biking so much fun and so rewarding. Our coaches are so awesome. They do so much 

to help us train all summer, and we couldn’t do this without them. I'm also grateful for the great 

sponsors that provide such amazing support 
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